
 

 

 

 

 
26 September 2023 

BEAMS ROAD UPGRADE - TREE REMOVAL WORKS - LACEY ROAD TO DORVILLE ROAD 

 
As part of the Beams Road Upgrade, tree removal and wood chipping activities will occur along Beams Road, between Lacey 

Road and Dorville Road between 7am and 5pm from Tuesday 3 October to Friday 27 October 2023, weather and site 

conditions permitting.  

For the safety of all road users and construction crew, lane closures will be required around the work zones whilst these activities 

are undertaken. Some night works may be required, impacted residents will receive prior notification of these works.  

Noise and dust may be experienced during the works; however, we’ll do our best to minimise this as much as we can. Signage 

and traffic controllers will be in place to assist motorists and pedestrians, please follow direction of signage at all times.  

We encourage all residents to subscribe to receive regular email updates. To subscribe contact the project team on 1800 870 437 (during 

business hours) or email beamsroadupgrade@brisbane.qld.gov.au. After hours, please call Council’s 24-hour Contact Centre on (07) 3403 8888. 


